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July 19, 1980

Stanwood R Morss
RFD 3
Bradford, Mass. 01830

Dear Stanwood,

This Tetter will serve as confirmation of your reception of WMLB on June
22, 1980 at 0242 EDT.

Qur transmitter is a 30 year old RCA BTA-1R1 which feeds 1,000 watts
into a single 159 foot tower.

You may also like to Tisten for WBIS Bristol Ct (1440 KHz, 500 Watts)
They usually test the first Tuesday morning of each month at 0000 local time.
I work there also and sure would appreciate a report if you should hear them.

Thanks for the report and good DX.

John Ramsey
Chief Engineer
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